

Mullion in Bloom


Mullion in Bloom have had a good year despite a spell of antisocial behaviour which lasted longer than the normal end of exams high jinks!  The electricity box in the garden was repeatedly broken into, the fountain was filled with soap suds and the Green Flag, which we were delighted to have been awarded again to the Village Garden, disappeared after only one day.  Despite these irritations, things finally settled down after cameras and warnings were out up in both the garden and the car park.
We applied for, and were awarded, a grant from The Goonhilly Wind Farm which enabled us to have a composite surface put down around the seating area in the village garden making it much more family and disabled friendly.  We have renewed the information board and have replaced some of the planting that had become old and woody.  This year we were told that the garden will be judged before June and we should have the results in July - so fingers crossed!
The Boat Garden has had a makeover.  The original planting had become too dense and so was drastically thinned out.  The boat itself needed completely repainting and finally the whole area has been re gravelled.  We are very grateful to Julie and Stuart Chysler who carried out this work.  Stuart has also kindly said that he will renovate Ronnie's Boat.
We are in the process of thinning out the centre bed of the car park which has also become somewhat overgrown over the years.
All of the summer plants have now arrived and are growing on in our poly tunnel in readiness for the summer displays and our new volunteers will soon be busy planting.
As always we remain very grateful to Mullion Parish Council for their continued support of our organisation and to Mullion Comprehensive School for allowing us to use their water supply for our poly tunnel.
